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President’s Corner 
 
Welcome to February and so long to all the 

snow birds that have left to enjoy warmer 

climes for the next couple of months.  We will 

prepare for Valentine’s Day by preparing 

chocolate mousse in our next cooking 

class.  Christine Fecteau, one of our new 

members, will lead us through the 

recipe.  Date is February 7 at 1pm at Karen 

Weis’s house.  Call Karen if you wish to join 

us.  Book group information is in the 

newsletter and the remaining books selected 

through June are posted on the website.  As 

other programs are offered we will send you a 

notice so please continue to read the branch 

messages.  Keep warm and safe driving to 

branch activities on your calendar. 

Karen Weis  

 

----------------------------------- 

 
STEM 

Gail Davis ghdath@comcast.net 

 

TWEEN TECH 
 
Please save the date of May 29 from 8:15- 
2:30 to help escort 9th-11th grade girls to 
workshops at Stockton. Please email Gail 
Davis. ghdath@comcast.net. Or call 609-513-
6281 to be added to the list I will keep. 
 

 
COOKING AT KAREN’S 

with Christine Fecteau 

 
We will prepare for Valentine’s Day by 
preparing chocolate mousse in our next 
cooking class.  Christine Fecteau, one of our 
new members, will lead us through the 
recipe.  Date is February 7 at 1pm at Karen 
Weis’s house.  Call Karen if you wish to join 
us. 

------------------------------------ 
 
SEEKING 2 FUNDRAISING GURUS to JOIN 
US! 
 
Sue Laufer and I are seeking two new or not 

so new members to work with us on the 

CMCC-AAUW fundraising committee. After 5 

years one needs fresh and new ideas and 

new walking shoes. 

Fundraising is a way to meet great people 

who want to help our community, try out 

creative ideas and find out who follows 

through in their support. 

If you would like to join us for the 2nd part of 

the 2018-2019 year (ends with the picnic in 

June) please send us an email or give us a 

call. We also plan an event for the September 

fall meeting. 

It’s fun and exciting work which has allowed 

us to increase our scholarship amount and 

find additional money for STEM. 

Pat Ford Roegner  703-216-3008    
pfrvalley@gmail.com 
Sue Laufer      laufer5@comcast.net 

CAPE MAY COUNTY BRANCH 
 

Website http://capemay-nj.aauw.net   
 

The purpose of this branch shall be to further AAUW’s mission to advance equity for 
women and girls through advocacy, education, philanthropy and research. 
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OceanFirst Bank Foundation: Thank you!   

🎓 

We are grateful for the continued support for 

our Second Chance Scholarships by the 

board of directors for the OceanFirst Bank 

Foundation.   

In thanking Cami Bonsera, we wrote "your 

support and friendship makes all our 

volunteers even more committed to giving 

these terrific women a new start in life!" 

Thank you for your timely donation. 

------------------------------------ 
 

READERS NOTE – Books for the Daytime 

and Evening meetings for February through 

June are posted on our website under 

Activities - Book Groups 

 

Daytime Book Club 
 

 
 
 
Little Fires Everywhere by 
Celeste Ng 
 
 
 

 
We will meet on Tuesday, February 19 at 12 
noon at Crest Pier Community Center, 5800 
Ocean Avenue, Wildwood Crest (between 
Crocus & Heather).  Please bring your lunch 
& beverage.  Dessert will be provided. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Evening Book Group 
 
 

 
 
There There by Tommy 
Orange 
 
 

 
We will meet on Wednesday, February 27 at 
6 pm at Mulligan’s Shore Bar & Grill, 310 
West Hildreth Avenue, Wildwood.  We will 
discuss the book after ordering dinner.  
 
Contact Mary Jane Slugg at 609 884 7041 or 
shoresluggs@aol.com to let her know you are 
coming. 
 

-------------------------------- 
 

SALEM COUNTY HIGH TEA 
 

Salem County AAUW invites Cape May 
County members to their annual Women’s 
History Tea on Saturday, March 16 at noon at 
the Friends Meeting House in Woodstown, 
NJ.  This will be a high tea including scones 
and little sandwiches followed by an actor 
portrayal of a famous woman in history. 
 
The cost is $25pp for the event.  
 
Mail your check made out to Salem County 
AAUW to: 
 
Mabel Johnson, PO Box 373, Woodstown, NJ 
08098 
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Tributes 

Gifts to our Tribute Scholarship Fund are a 
thoughtful way to recognize an anniversary or 
remember a friend, member or relative while 
providing support to our scholarship 
recipients. 
 
An acknowledgement is sent to you and to 
the individual recognized.  Your name will be 
made known, but not the amount of the gift. 
 
Please send your gift to Barbara Heinrichs, 
503 Whildam Ave., North Cape May, NJ  
08204. 
 
Acknowledgements: 
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Barbara Heinrichs 
Joan Heinrichs 
Mary Jane Slugg 
Karen Weis 
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
Thurs, Feb 7 Cooking at Karen’s 
Tues, Feb 19 Daytime Book Club 
Wed, Feb 27 Evening Book Group 
 
Tues, March 19 Daytime Book Club 
Wed, March 27 Evening Book Group 
 
Tues, April 16 Daytime Book Club 
Wed, April 24 Evening Book Group 
 

http://capemay-nj.aauw.net 
KEEP OUR WEB ADDRESS HANDY 

Events, meetings, book discussion dates, and 
more! 
You can always find up-to-date information here. 
Book lists and dates for both groups are posted. 
A calendar of events is handy. 
A complete membership list with contact 
information is available. 
To access the information for Members Only call:  
Mary Jane Slugg 884-7041 or Barbara Heinrichs 
889-1647 and we will give you the password! 
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